
Hello,  
 
Taylor Martinek was a great friend and a wonderful human being. I have been affected by his passing 
and many people I know have been affected as well. Taylor was someone who could walk into any room 
and brighten the day. He had a contagious smile and an infectious happy-go lucky attitude. He is dearly 
missed by family, friends and the community. He was a fantastic person who struggled with addiction 
after his surgeries. The fact that he was dealt prescription pills with the deadly fentanyl and that the 
drug dealers walked basically free is horrible. What kind of example does that set for all the drug dealers 
out there that are ruining lives every second of every day? 
 
I fully support Taylor's Law and believe that drug dealers who kill people should be accountable for their 
actions. It's unacceptable what happened to Taylor and unacceptable that the drug dealers walk free. 
Taylor is a victim of a crime and those who commit crime should be punished, in this case the crime was 
murder. I hope Oregon passes Taylor's Law so drug dealing has harsher consequences and dealers stop 
killing people. I hope no one feels the pain and saddness the Martinek family has felt, and the pain all of 
Taylor's Family, Friends and the community he affected so positively has felt.  
 
Pass Taylor's Law. I miss you Taylor. Rest In Peace, Buddy.  
 
 
Sean Dooney Jr  
 


